
BUDGET & FINANCE BUDGET KICKOFF 

Sunday, Aug. 22nd  
(directly after worship in Fellowship Hall) 

The SRBC Finance Committee will be holding 
a mandatory 2022 Budget kick-off meeting on 
August 22 immediately following the worship 

service. All committee chairs, account 
managers or assigned delegates are required 

to attend. Lunch will be provided so please 
mark your calendars now.  

Karen Miller—Budget & Finance Chair 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

MEN’S COOK OUT 

Friday, September 24th at 6pm 

Save the date and watch for details of where 
this event will take place.  
 

FALL LIFEGROUPS 

WATCH FOR DETAILS OF THE STUDIES THAT WILL 

BEGIN THE LAST WEEK IN SEPTEMBER.  WE ARE 

LOOKING FOR LEADERS TO HOST A GROUP IN YOUR 

HOME FOR AN APPROXIIMATE 8 WEEK BIBLE 

STUDY.  IF YOU ARE INTERESTING IN  HOSTING/

LEADING A GROUP CONTACT PASTOR TIM HATCH 

AT 520-404-6500. 

All Ladies are invited to a Potluck Bunco Party on  
Sunday, August 8th immediately following the wor-
ship service.  We will be in Fellowship Hall.  Contact 
Karen Miller at 271-9094 if you plan on attending.  

Bring a dish to share and $5 for door prizes. 

Next Steps Class will be Sunday, August 15th 

directly following the Service. 

If you are new to Sabino Road, make plans to join us,   
enjoy a light lunch,  and learn more about the church  

ministries and vision. Men’s Accountability Group  

led by Sandy Woodward.  

Meet Saturdays at 8am.   

Contact Sandy for information  

at 520-404-0385. 

NEW LIFE MINISTRIES  

        (50 and up) 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL  

Tuesday, Aug. 17th 

Watch for sign 

up on Sunday 

Morning if you 

are interested in attending. 

Back to School Bash with your friends from camp! 

August 13th from 5:30 –9:30 

12500 E. Camino Del Garanon (we will meet at the 

church and ride together) 

Hosted by Authentic Life Church in Vail 

Bring yourselves, a friend and let’s go! 

Hands 
 &feet 

Church family, 

 We’ve been singing a song in church lately and part of the 

song says, “I will sing of the goodness of God.” For a variety of 

reasons, it’s easy to forget about or take for granted the goodness of 

God. Sorrow can dampen our spirits, busyness can lead to distraction 

and abundance can cause us to forget. Whatever our reasons may be, 

it’s imperative that believers regularly remind themselves and actively 

celebrate God’s goodness in our lives. The Lord continues to show 

His goodness to our church and that’s worth singing about.  

 

Ps. 119:68 “You are good and do good; teach me your statutes.” 

 

Pasto John Russo 
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Church Events 

 Aug 1 Hearts & Hands Prayer 
Time 12:15pm 

 Aug 1 Usher Appreciation 
Luncheon 12:00pm 

 Aug 8 Retirement Reception 
for Frank Ginsbach 12:00pm 

 Aug 8 Ladies Bunco 12:30pm 

 Aug 8 Deacon Ordination 6pm 

 Aug 13 Youth Back To School 
Party  5:30pm 

 Aug 15 Next Steps Class 
12:15pm 

 Aug 18 Cactus Crossing 
Begins at 6pm 

 Aug 19 Women’s Study of 
Revelation Resumes 6pm 

 Aug 22 Budget & Finance Kick
-Off Luncheon  

 29 Friend Sunday 

 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 
Wed. Nights— 
Potluck Dinner 5:00pm 
Adult Bible Study 6pm 
Cactus Crossing 6pm 
(starts 8/18) 
Youth Bible Study 6pm 
 
 

Thursday— 
Mugs, Muffins and More 10am 
Men’s Bible Study 6pm 
Women’s Bible Study 6pm (starts 
8/19) 
Saturday— 
Iron Sharpens Iron (Men’s Ac-
countability Group) 8am 



Vacation Bible School 
The Rocky Railway proved to be an enjoyable 

experience for the children and volunteers alike.  The 

average attendance was around 87 kids for the 5 days.  

We had approximately 52 volunteers for those 5 days 

and many others who helped before and after VBS to 

make it a successful event. The children collected 

enough offering to purchase 75 alpacas for families in 

South America.   

We honored Janice Jones, VBS Director, for her many 

years of service to Sabino Road Baptist, but also for 

directing VBS for 4 years.  She is moving on to 

minister in other areas at Sabino Road and we are so 

grateful for her service.   New To Our Family 
Please welcome to our family the following: 

TJ Howe, Connie Rameriz, Crista Castro, Jacob Jackson, 

Addison Jackson, Kambrel Griffin and Becky Griffin by 

baptism on May 23rd. 

Dennis and Harriett Rowe and Jenny Washington join 

by letter on May 23rd. 

Jenny Washington-George joined the church by 

statement on May 31st. 

Ruben Silvas joins by profession of faith in Jesus Christ,  

and was baptized on June 6th.  

Manny & Nubia Robles were baptized on July 4th. 

(They moved to Washington state in mid-July) 

Mark & Shannon Kornachuk who joined on Sunday, 

July 25th. 

 

 

Youth Summer 
The youth spent June 21st  thru June 25th on 

Mt. Lemmon at Southern Pines Camp.  We 

had 10 students and 3 adult sponsors go to 

camp. We enjoyed time together as a 

group, learned about real 

relationships with God and with 

other people, and met lots of new 

friends. Two students gave their  

lives to Christ that week, and one  

will be following in baptism soon.  

CHRISTMAS IN JULY 
How exciting to be a part of this ministry with 

Samaritan’s Purse, Operation Christmas Child.  On 

Sunday, July 25th we hosted our packing party where 

we packed 82 boxes.  The total number of boxes 

collected is 128.  We were excited to have Bob and 

Mary Jo Gaines, Amy Lewis and Julie Perez join us 

for our party.  They are all part of Operation Christmas 

Child.  A big THANK YOU to Peter Piper Pizza for 

donating the pizzas.  This could not have happened 

with out all the volunteers who 

put in many hours to make this 

happen. Thanks to everyone 

who helped in any way! 

OCC Packing Party 

Congratulation to Pastor John Russo 

on his 3rd Anniversary of being 

 at SRBC on August 12th. 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Tim Hatch  

on his 9th Anniversary of being 

at SRBC on August 28th. 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Sunday, August 1 following the service in  

Fellowship Hall. 

August 5 at 10am  

begins the study,  

“Living in the Power of 

the Holy Spirit” by 

Charles F. Stanley.  

“When we allow the 

Holy Spirit to do His work in us, our very nature is trans-

formed until we develop a character and personality that 

truly is loving, joyful, peaceful, patient, kind, good, faithful, 

gentle and under control in all situations, with all people, at 

all times.”   Mugs & Muffins & More meets at the home of 

Pat Spear.  If you would like to attend or need more infor-

mation contact Connie Biggs at 906-4856. 

Rowland Ochia 1 

Euva Freeze 2 
Tom Jones 7 

Karen Miller 7 

Tammy Karli 11 

Char Clor 14 

Livi Hatch 16 
Marilyn Conlee 16 

Mitzi West 16 

Kendra Gonzales 18 

Lou Podkin 18 

Daniel Brys 18 

Donna Sabosky 22 

Verne Biggs 25 

Tiffani Akers 26 

Skyla Roberts 26 

Shirley Stewart 26 

Roxane Wiktorski 26 

David Butler 27 

Jerri Ginsbach 28 

Kathy Serverian 29 

Keith Damek 31 

Usher Appreciation Luncheon 

Sunday, August 1st directly after the service in Fellowship 

Hall.  This is for all current ushers and their families and 
those who are interested in being an usher.  Bring a friend 

who would be a great usher!  RSVP by July 28th to the 
church office at 298-9493. 

Join us on August 8th, directly after the  

worship service for a reception for Frank 

Ginsbach’s retirement after 14 years at 

Sabino Road.  Express your thankfulness with 

cards and tokens of appreciation for his 14 

years of service. 

Sunday, August 8th at 6pm, join us we ordain two men,  

Carlos Quijada and Sandy Woodward into the Deacon  

Ministry.  Come out and support these two men as they 

begin serving at Sabino Road Baptist Church in this capacity. 


